Membership report — June, 2020

A check of the IRWA database reflected no pending members in the que. The most recent chapter
statistics are as of March, 2020 and are attached.

Chapter 37- membership 120
1 new member was approved in January- Rodney Robinson.
3 free memberships were awarded for 2019 growth incentives.

1 free conference registration was still available to be awarded; however, will need to check with
headquarters.

Respectfully submitted,
Wendy Cromer

Membership chair



